
The Board of Directors (“the Board”) of CIEL Limited (“CIEL”) 
wishes to inform its shareholders and the public in general, that 
a letter will be addressed to CIEL’s shareholders by its 
Chairman. The letter describes the severe impact of the 
COVID-19 crisis on the Group’s operations and the immediate 
actions taken by management to mitigate same.

Under the circumstances of national confinement, the letter is 
available for consultation on the website of the Stock Exchange 
of Mauritius Ltd as well as the Company’s website  
www.cielgroup.com and social media platforms.

By Order of the Board

CIEL Corporate Services Ltd
Company Secretary

21 April 2020

This communiqué is issued pursuant to SEM Listing Rule 11.3 
and Rule 5 of the Securities (Disclosure Obligations of 
Reporting Issuers) Rules 2007.

The Board of Directors of CIEL Limited accepts full 
responsibility for the accuracy of the information contained in 
this communiqué.
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